
Mrs. Birchett & Mrs. Hall’s Classroom Management Plan 

Behavior Clip Chart System 

Dear Parents, 

Welcome to Kindergarten! This year we will be using a colored clip chart system to help us monitor our behavior and 

choices. Your child will have a clip that they will physically move up or down the chart, depending on their choices. 

Please keep in mind that your child may not move every single day—they must go above and beyond in their 

behavior choices! Each day they will begin their day on “Ready to Learn” and it is their choice where they will end up! 

You will need to check your child’s agenda for the corresponding color (   ) to see how your child did that day. The 

chart below explains how the clip chart works.  
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If you choose to continue making bad choices, you will move to “Parent 

Contact”. You will miss an entire recess and will receive a note home or a 

phone call home will be made before dismissal. (Parent may be requested to 

come to school immediately.) If student repeatedly remains in this section it 

will result in an office referral. 

If you continue to make poor choices, you will move to “Teacher’s Choice”. 

You will take 5 minutes to reflect on your choice in time out and will miss 5 

minutes of recess that day.  

 

If you receive a warning, you will move your clip down to the “Think About It” 

section to help you remember to think about your choices.  

 

You will get to start off each day on “Ready to Learn”. You will move your clip 

up or down depending on your choices each day.  

 

Making a good choice, will help you move to the “Good Day” section of our 

chart. 

 

As you continue to make good choices throughout the day, you’ll advance to 

the “Great Job” section of our chart. 

 

If you move to “Outstanding”, you get to add one 
 

 sticker to your clip for that 

day. When you reach 5 
 

’s, you get to visit our classroom’s Treasure Box. 


